
 

 
 
 
Attention to Parents/Carers of performing pupils 
                                                                                        
  

                                                                                                                                                           
1st December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Primary Christmas Play – Monday 18th December 2023  

 

We are very pleased to be inviting you to attend our Primary Christmas Play ‘Away in a Space Ship’. 

This year it is a joint production with some of our Year 7 pupils. The play will take place on Monday 18th 

December at 9.45am in the main hall.  

 

On arrival, please use the side entrance to the main hall.  Following the play, refreshments will be 

served (with drinks for our wonderful performers) in the hall. 

 

Please can you complete the form below the form below for your ticket requirements and send into 

the class teacher by Wednesday 13th December. Alternatively email your class teacher with the details. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dan Flanagan 

 
Deputy Head Teacher (Head of Primary / Quality of Education) 
 

 
Primary Christmas Play – Monday 18th December 
 
 
Name of Pupil …………………………………………………..…………….    Class …………………………………………… 
 
 
 
Number of tickets required ……………………………………………………………………………… 


